
Boil Water Notice Rescinded 
14 January 2024 

On January 12, 2024 the Texas Commission on Environmental Quality required the 
City of Natalia public water system, 1630009, to issue a Boil Water Notice to inform 
customers, individuals, or employees that due to conditions which occurred recently 
in the public water system, the water from this public water system was required to 
be boiled prior to use for drinking water or human consumption purposes. 

The public water system has taken the necessary corrective actions to restore the 
quality of the water distributed by this public water system used for drinking water 
or human consumption purposes and has provided TCEQ with laboratory test results 
that indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of 14 January 
2024. 

If you have questions concerning this matter, you may contact: 

Nichole Bermea Art Smith 

City Administrator/Secretary Utility Director 

830.663.2926 830.663.2926 

cityadmin@cityofnatalia.com asmith@cityofnatalia.com 

PO Box 270 

2078 St. Hwy. 132 N. 

Natalia, TX 78059 

We apologize for any inconvenience the water situation may have caused and 
previously advised all customers to boil their water before consumption until lab 
results have determined the quality of the city's water was safe for consumption. Boil 
Notice is hereby rescinded with immediate effect. Please share this information with 
anyone who drinks from this water source. 

Also, please take this time to register for direct phone or email notifications of 
all happenings occurring in Medina County, including the City of Natalia, with 
i-INFO, a service notification and alert system. 

https://r.i-info.com/rc/arc 


